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Comments: I understand that domestic sheep and cows are being allowed to graze in the High Uintas

Wilderness, to the detriment of the environment and the native wildlife. Humans are destroying the life on this

planet through our inability to protect the environment and native wildlife and our greed to amass wealth and

power without regard for that environment. We are not protecting the balance of the native wildlife in the High

Uintas Wilderness by actions to kill off native predators to protect the domestic animals. This action upsets the

balance of life in the region.

We have spent too many decades upsetting the natural balance of life around the planet and are helping to

cause the extinction of so many species through our hubris. Please help in the High Uintas Wilderness by closing

the area off to domestic grazing.

Thank you for your consideration.


